
Note from the Dartford, Gravesham and Swanley Health and Wellbeing Board 
on progress against actions from the Kent Board in relation to the Health and 
Wellbeing Strategy 
 
 

1) Have you carried out any public engagement activity on the Joint HWB 
Strategy or any public engagement undertaken that reflects the priorities and 
outcomes of the Strategy 
 
DGS CCG - have attended CVS meetings, PLG, CCG Network, Voluntary 
Services workshop, etc to discuss our priorities reflected in our 
Commissioning plans and have a further meeting on 6 November, Better care 
Together event, to go through in more detail key priorities that reflect 
outcomes 2,3,4 and 5. There is also an additional meeting on 18 November 
with stakeholders to discuss the Urgent Care model review. 
 
DBC – have produced promotional materials to highlight the Strategy at the 
Dartford Youth Forum on 24 October, the Elders Forum on 27 October and 
the Better Together Event on 6 November. 
 
GBC – No specific promotion other than at the Better Together Event on 6 
November (as above). 
 
SDC (Swanley) – Nothing specifically on the Strategy but we have sent the 
consultation document to the members of the Health Action Team and the 
voluntary sector.  The Strategy was also discussed at last week’s Health 
Action Team meeting. 

 
 

2) How you have, or intend to ensure, that the priorities and outcomes of the 
Joint HWB Strategy are reflected in your own local plans and strategies or 
how you plan to implement them through your own organisations. 
 
DGS CCG - see attached our 2 year plan on the page that identifies how the 
Joint HWBS priorities are reflected in both our 5 year and 2 year 
Commissioning Plan. 
 
DBC – The Council’s Corporate Plan recognises that health and wellbeing are 
impacted by the whole range of Council’s activities. The Health and Wellbeing 
theme therein (attached) sets out the strategic aspirations and intentions 
focussed on improving residents’ health and wellbeing and the Council’s 
response to Mind the Gap contains specific objectives and local targets. 
 
GBC -  The Council’s Corporate Plan (currently being revised) recognises the 
importance of health and wellbeing. The Council’s Mind the Gap action plan 
works towards specific objectives and local targets and the Council uses the 
‘Six Ways to Wellbeing’ to underpin this work. 
 
SDC (Swanley) -  The priorities within the Strategy are highlighted within the 
Sevenoaks District Community Plan and priorities for health were included as 



part of the public consultations carried out earlier this year for our new three 
year Community Plan.  As part of this work, actions are delivered and 
monitored by partners quarterly to deliver against the priorities identified at a 
Kent and District level and based on the needs of Sevenoaks residents in 
relation to health inequalities.  The identified priorities within the Strategy also 
form the basis on the Sevenoaks District ‘Mind the Gap’ Health Inequalities 
Action Plan.  The Plan is monitored quarterly with outcomes and 
achievements reported to the Health Action Team at each quarterly meeting. 

 
 


